M Gmall Judy Bowes <birdphilic@gmail.com>

Approval Requested: Bird Building Collision Study (CSF)

Jon Wittouck <wittouck@uw.edu> Wed, Apr 20, 2022 at 4:39 PM
To: Judy Bowes <jbowes2@uw.edu>

Hi Judy,

Thanks for following up with me. This fell off my radar. | don't have any concerns with you conducting the monitoring, but
wanted to make you aware of some upcoming changes in the area.

The Haring center will be fencing off and utilizing our lawn,adjacent to the east side of the building, starting in July for
about 18 months. The area will be used as a play area for children from the Haring Center. Their building will be under
renovation and the center will be temporarily housed in portables in the W-35 parking area next to FSH.

If that wouldn't have an impact on your work, | suggest contacting them to ensure they wouldn't have concerns regarding
your observation. I’'m working to find you a direct contact with that group.

Best,

Jon
[Quoted text hidden]
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